
Burlington Town Council 

Special Meeting 

March 22, 2016 

6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, March 22, at  
6:00 p.m. in Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, Clerk-
Treasurer Karen Dinger, and Public Works Commissioner Steve Stout present.   
 
President Moore calls meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
An updated bid from Mathews Buildings is presented for $17,508.  Insulated doors, etc. have 
been added to the original bid.  Huffer moves to approve the bid as presented with the additions 
noted.  Michal 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 
 
Discussion is held on paying for the project from different funds. 
 
Huffer moves to adjourn meeting.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________   __________________________ 
Stan Moore, President     Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 
 


